CORRIGENDUM
No.1
Date: 19.03.2024

This corrigendum is issued in reference to the Notice inviting Tender (For Hiring Rooms in
Hotel/Guest House in Shimla) vide reference no AO/HH/SML TENDER dated 28.02.2024
uploaded on Bank’s website on28.02.2024.

Due to some unforeseen circumstances, it has become imperative to reschedule the date and
time for the opening of technical bids. Kindly note the updated details as below:

e Original Date and Time - 18.03.2024 at 1530 hrs
e Revised Date and Time - 21.03.2024 at 1500hrs

All other terms and conditions mentioned in the original NIT shall remain unchanged.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding in
the matter. For any further inquiries or clarifications, please feel free to contact us.

Thank you for your attention in the matter.

Chief Manager (HR)
State Bank of India,
Administrative Office Shimla

Email-cmphr.zosim@sbi.co.in

Mobile No.:-8558000866




